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Bergeron elected to MEREDA board of directors
December 02, 2008 - Northern New England

Mark Bergeron, P.E. has been elected to the Maine Real Estate & Development Association
(MEREDA) board of directors.
Bergeron has nearly 20 years of civil engineering experience on a wide variety of construction
management and design projects.&€ Bergeron provides his clients with creative, cost-effective
solutions tailored to their specific needs.a€ For the past nine years, Bergeron has been a project
engineer and project manager on small, medium, and large residential, educational, industrial, and
commercial design projects. Bergeron has experience in Maine, California, and Massachusetts,
including design work on the Big Dig in Boston. Bergeron has been on MEREDA's legislative
committee since 2006.
According to Shelly Clark, business & operations manager of MEREDA,&€ "Mark has been an
invaluable resource to MEREDA by being an active volunteer on its legislative affairs committee. He
brings with him a wealth of knowledge and expertise and we look forward to his participation now at
the board level".
Founded in 1985, MEREDA is a group of commercial real estate owners, and developers whose
mission is to promote an environment for responsible development and ownership of real estate in
Maine.
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